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Taylor, Bailey

From: Andy Franks <afranks@alfranksengineering.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 7:55 AM

To: Taylor, Bailey

Cc: Parnell Vann; Magnolia Wastewater System

Subject: Re: Compliance Extension Request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Bailey, 

The results of the smoke testing revealed primarily service line clean-out issues which were addressed as the 
smoke testing was taking place. 
Two areas of necessary line replacement were also identified.  The city plans to have these lines replaced and 
back in operation by the July 1, 2019. 

Andy 

From: Taylor, Bailey  
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 1:23 PM 
To: Andy Franks  
Cc: Parnell Vann ; Magnolia Wastewater System  
Subject: RE: Compliance Extension Request 

Mr. Franks,  

Please clarify the final compliance date for the SSES plan. You referenced that a Capital Improvement Projects 
plan will be submitted upon completion of the smoke testing; when is the anticipated final completion date in 
that plan? 

Thanks,  

Bailey Taylor 
Enforcement Coordinator 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
501-682-0639 

From: Andy Franks [mailto:afranks@alfranksengineering.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 12:56 PM 
To: Taylor, Bailey; Parnell Vann; Magnolia Wastewater System 
Subject: Compliance Entension Request 

Bailey, 

Please see attachment. 
Original is in the mail to you. 
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Anthony L. (Andy) Franks, P.E.
President/CEO

118 East Broad Street – Texarkana, AR
101 West Main, Ste. 413 – El Dorado, AR
Texarkana, AR – (870) 216-1906
Fax Texarkana, AR – (870) 216-1907
El Dorado, AR – (870) 444-5160
Fax El Dorado, AR – (870) 444-5161

www.alfranksengineering.com


